
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RUM RIDGE ASSOCIATION 
SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 

August 3, 2020 
At the annual meeting on July 25, 2020 the membership voted to purchase a Shoremaster aluminum 
dock system to replace the wooden Main Dock at Loon Landing.  The purchase and replacement will 
take place in the spring of 2021.  Each Lot is being assessed a ONE TIME $250 Special fee in 
addition to the annual dues.  This assessment will be due by January 31, 2021.   
If you would like to arrange a budget plan for this fee, contact me at gnvlgal@gmail.com or at 207-
650-2075.  The assessment may be paid with the annual dues.  If you have questions, please refer to 
the minutes of the annual meeting provided separately, or on the website at rumridge.com.   
 
Please return this portion with your payment.  
✁============================================================================== 
 
The special assessment of $250 per lot is due by 31 January 2021.  
Please make your check or money order payable to the Rum Ridge Association.  

Send to: 
 Rum Ridge Association 

PO Box 654  
Greenville, ME. 04441 

 
Name: __________________________________________________________  Lot #(s):_____________ 

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Sounds of the 
Loon 


